This message is to notify you of a new bulletin related to the CONTINUATION OF TEMPORARY
 STOPPAGE of any VB and Verifier applications (including initial/supplemental) related to BANGLADESH, CHINA, AND INDIA.

The stoppage will continue until further notice, but for a minimum of one month until the end of May
 31, 2024. The VOO is continuing to cease the processing of any VB and Verifier applications seeking
 approval for Bangladesh, China, and India, due to the sufficient VB and Verifier capacity at this time.

Please review the APSCA Full Alignment bulletin prior to submitting applications for the other countries.
·  https://slcp.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/article_attachments/12724216495004
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to the VOO team at slcp@sumerra.com.

 

Original Notification from February 9, 2024:

This message is to notify you of a new bulletin related to the temporary stoppage of SLCP Verifier and Verifier Body applications until April 30th, 2024. 

Effective February 9, 2024, the VOO will temporarily cease the processing of VB and Verifier applications from applicants seeking approval in China, Bangladesh, and India due to sufficient VB and Verifier capacity in these verification countries at this time.
 
Please do not submit any ‘new’ or ‘supplemental’ VB and Verifier applications for approval in China, Bangladesh, and India as they will be denied approval by the VOO and applicants will be required to reapply at a later date.


